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AIR AMERICA, INC.

1725 K STREET. N. W.

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20006

TELEPHONE 202-223-6130

CABLE ADDRESS

AIRAMERICA

October 2, 1975

Ref.: WC-75-2178

Mr. R. Kirk Batzer
Coopers & Lybrand
1251 Avenue of the Americas
New York, New York 10020

Dear Kirk:

As I advised you by telephone today, we have had further recent exchange
between Air America and E-Systems, with respect to concluding the per-
formance of the Agreement for Sale of Shares of A.ACL, being our letter to
E-Systems (WB-75-1879) of August 27, 1975, and E-Systems response thereto
(9-18000A/5L/153) dated September 29, 1975 received in todays afternoon
mail. Copies of those exchanges are enclosed.

As mentioned, Paul requested that I forward you the enclosures with the
suggestion that you confer with us by telephone after your review of the
E-Systems letter.
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